

# PTA NEWSLETTER

November 2017

## Welcome to our November 2017 Newsletter

We are aiming to send out our newsletters on a regular basis, to keep you up to date with all of our exciting school news and events. The events are really important for the school and its pupils, as they help us to raise money.



### Christmas Bazaar

Our Christmas Bazaar will be held on Thursday 7th December and we need as much help as possible on the day. Please do contact us to put your name down. We thank you in advance for all the help you can give us.



## Help required

We are specifically looking for a calligrapher, or someone with attractive handwriting, for our Christmas Bazaar, to help with the personalisation of Christmas baubles. Please contact us asap if you are able to help. Thank you.



## Lucky Bags

Look out for the little clear bags in your child's book bag. Please fill them with small items for the children to win at the Lucky Bag tombola. Please return to the school reception. Thank you so much.



## Get involved

We are always looking for people to join us. Remember, you are all part of the PTA and your views and ideas really count. Please get involved whenever you can. May be join us at one of our informal meetings, contact us via email or have a chat in the playground. We would love to see some new faces come onboard.



## Where does the money go ...

We are always trying to organise fun things for the pupils to enjoy. Over the last year some of the money has been spent on discos, pantomimes, Easter chocolate, book bags for new starters, leavers books and tea, crackers, playground markings, games tables, whiteboards and gazebos. We can be doing lots more so let's hear your ideas!



## Easy Fundraising - it's easy, and

#### it's free!

Please remember when you are Christmas shopping that the school is registered with easy fundraising - www.easyfundraising.org.uk. Join easyfundraising and you can collect free donations for the school every time you shop online. It won't cost you a penny extra, so please help us to raise funds. Thank you, and happy shopping.



## Register with us

We are currently working on our mailing list. Please email us on hkpta@yahoo.com stating 'Subscribe' so that we can add you. You can unsubscribe at anytime by emailing 'Unsubscribe' and you will be removed from the mailing list.



## Thank you

We would like to thank all the parents and teachers for their continued support and help. Your assistance is very much appreciated and we value this enormously. Our events could not run without you.



## Important dates

- ✓ Children In Need Friday 17th November all pupils
- ✓ Krispy Kreme Sale Friday 24th November playground after school
- ✓ Secret Sale and Non Uniform Day Tuesday 5th December all pupils
- ✓ Christmas Bazaar Thursday 7th December (after school event)
- ✓ School Pantomime (all day event)- Thursday 14th December all pupils

Goodbye for now. We look forward to meeting and speaking to as many of you as possible. Watch out for our next newsletter in the near future!

## Contact us

Email: hkpta@yahoo.com

Facebook: HK PTA Fundraising Team

### Who we are

Chair - Jaime Lockyer Treasurer - Kathryn Grant Secretary - Sally Tall